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 During the closed session of the emergency meeting, which was called because of the emergency 

situation involving a threatened and imminent work stoppage which would severely impair public 

health and safety, the Board unanimously has authorized bankruptcy counsel to proceed with the 

rejection of the District’s contracts with Healthcare Conglomerate Associates, LLC and to do 

whatever is necessary to effectuate the rejection of the contracts and ensure the ongoing and 

continuous operation of the health care facilities. 


